WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

TYLDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL

11 Clowes Street Tylden Ph: 5424 8244

Email: tylden.ps@education.vic.gov.au www.tyldenps.vic.edu.au



Term 3 Week 4
Friday 4th Aug 2023

IMPORTANT DATES

AUGUST

Friday 4th

School Concert Students arrive at 6.45pm 7pm at Mary Moloney Theatre Sacred Heart College

Thursday 10th

Athletics Sports in Bendigo (selected students)

SEPTEMBER

Wednesday 6th

State Softball

Saturday 9th

VSSS Performance

Friday 15th

End of Term 3 Assembly 2pm Early dismissal 2.30pm

OCTOBER

Monday 2nd

First day of term 4

Thurs 19th & Fri 20th Gr3 PGL Camp

Principal's Message

Dear parents and carers

The excitement has been building all week and we can't wait until the concert this evening! It is sure to be a wonderful occasion. Students should arrive at 6:45pm for a 7pm start. They should wear the clothes required for their performance. The Mary Moloney Theatre is located on the Sacred Heart College site in Kyneton. You can enter through the back gate (via Begg Street) from 6:30pm and park on the basketball court, or enter from High Street. Audience members will able to enter the auditorium from 6:45pm.

Please remember to bring gold coin donation for entry and some cash for raffle tickets! Many thanks for the donations that we have received for the raffle. The items are all beautifully packaged into hampers for our raffle prizes. The money raised at the door and through the raffle subsidises the buses for the rehearsal, and the chorography for the class dances.

Huge thanks to Mrs Redman for her tireless efforts planning and managing the concert. It is a massive job and she does it superbly.

The rest of the staff have supported her beautifully to create a top class production again this year. Thank you to the wonderful team of parents and carers who have created the stunning props and scenery for this year's concert. A special thank you to Alisha and Jeff for being our resident concert band. The final thank you goes to our talented performers. The students have worked hard and with huge enthusiasm. We will all see the results of their efforts tonight. The concert will be recorded and will be available for purchase in a week or two. We will let you know when it becomes available for orders.

I will see you at the concert, and I also hope you have a lovely weekend!

Regards

Lee MacDonald

Principal

leeanne.macdonald@education.vic.gov.au

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK



Pictured: L-R Back: Flynn, Walter & Scott Front: Alphie, Lydia & Cooper



Ryan

Lucinda

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK

Alphie C— Well done Alphie on a great week. You displayed dedication and resilience to your learning. Keep it up!!

Cooper – For trying hard when learning is tricky. Your letter formation and handwriting skills have improved so much. Well done!

Scott—For putting in a great effort this week with your maths. You showed great persistence. Well done!

Flynn– For working hard and making great progress with your times tables. You are also putting extra effort into your general classwork. Great to see and keep it up!!

Walter—For displaying the school value of personal best. Walter works hard and puts in his best effort.

Lydia—For putting in your personal best during maths. You are working so hard and have some great results to show for it. Excellent work!

FROM THE OFFICE

I wish to purchase the whole school photo 10x8 \$23
Name:
Copies:
Paid Cash/EFT/SCHOOL ACC
BSB: 063 517 ACC: 10031412 Orders due by 18/8/23
I wish to purchase a copy of the Concert USB \$18.00
Name:
Copies:
Paid Cash/EFT/OR SCHOOL ACC
BSB: 063 517 ACC: 10031412 Orders due by 18/8/23

STEPHANIE ALEXANDER KITCHEN GARDEN PROGRAM (SAKGP)

Mustard seeds, cumin, cardamon, garam masala, turmeric, ginger and garlic created a beautiful spicy smell in the kitchen this session. Grades 3 and 4 children made Vegetable Samosas and Oven-Baked Spring Rolls. This cook required lots of ingredients to be finely diced so there was lots of knife skill practice. We made the pastry for the samosas and shaped our creations into half-moons, baked them and ate them with soy and sweet chilli sauces. The Spring Rolls were also very tasty and very popular. Peeling the Spring Roll wrappers apart without ripping them was challenging but all groups

achieved this and folded the ingredients into beautiful little parcels! We were also lucky to have Juliette, who is a past student, helping out. Thanks Juliette.











CELEBRATING 100 DAYS OF PREP

This week we celebrated 100 days of learning in Prep. Our Prep students had a wonderful time, coming to school dressed as children from 100 years ago and engaging in 100-themed activities to celebrate this milestone.







OUT OF HOURS SCHOOL CARE

Hello everyone! We have had another cracking week in OSHC this week!

Our STEM challenge was to make a structure out of marshmallows and dry spaghetti. We gave complete creative control to the kids and they produced some amazing pieces! Eliza and Peyton created a house-like design, Miles, Alfie and Ethan went for a spikey abstract design whilst Persy and Adeline wanted to recreate the Eiffel tower! Thank you to everyone who participated this week, we can't wait to see what you'll create next week!

Lydia, Peyton, Maddie, Gwen and Julian made some delicious truffles. It was messy work, but well worth it in the end.

George helped Hannah to do our OSHC book entry this week, so be sure to have a look next time you're in!

40-40 home base made a comeback this week and a big group of us played on Wednesday night, followed by a friendly game of elimination.

Alena, Julian and Maddy created a 'zip line' down from the slide. It looked so fun that even Ava had to give it a go!

Just a friendly reminder – please notify staff when you are collecting your child from the service so that we can be aware of who we have in the group at all times.

WEEKLY MENU Breakfast

A selection of healthy cereals, yogurts, toasts and spreads are available for children to choose according to their taste.

Afternoons

A selection of fresh salad , cold meats, spreads, wraps and bread are available each afternoon in buffet style.

Daily

Fresh fruit, milk, and water are always available throughout each session.

We hope you have a great weekend, good luck at the concert, we can't wait to see all of your hard work pay off!

Hannah ©







GRADE 6 URBAN CAMP







We respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners of country throughout Victoria and pay respect to the ongoing living cultures of First Peoples.

